
Project Update: April 2018 
 
This is to inform you that we have had a slight delay in starting up our work. And work 
is scheduled to begin on the 4th May 2018, the camera trapping programme will run 
for 45 days.  
 
We have managed to carry out a training programme for my staff and assistants, and 
set up a camera trapping exercise on a nearby private property close to the Yala 
National Park. 

 
 
 
 


